Minutes of the Selectmens Meeting
March 3, 1997

Selectmen present: Peter Moore, Carol Smith and Michael
Oldershaw.
Also present were: Philip Dwight, M.Beauchamp and P. Lovering.

The meeting opened at & P.M.

The following were approved and signed:
Minutes of the February 24th meeting
Line of Credit Agreement with Primary Bank
Agreement with Cole-Layer-Trumble
Appointment of Patricia LaMothe to the Fire Dept

At 6:30 P.M. the Board upon proper motion voted to go into
executive session. They resumed in open session at 7:35 P.M.

Phil reported that the Town Reports were available. He also had
checked with an architect and engineer to be sure that the Town
Hall survey could be completed for $7,500. That was possible.
No word had been received from the Morrill’s about acceptance of

the Selectmen’s suggestion about the Parking situation at their
store.

Phil was requested to check on possible zoning violations on Lot
?4 Map 7 and Lot 29 Map 1C.

The meeting adjourned at 8 P.M,.

Respectfully submitted by Philip T. Dwight.



